OFFICE OF THE WARDEN OF HOSTELS
INDIRA GANDHI INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SARANG
DHENKANAL ODISHA_759146

Ref No. IGIT/WH/229 Date: 17/12/2021

Notice

All the first year B.Tech students (Boys) are hereby informed that, some of the boys students
have not reported to Akash Bhawan for conferment of their admission in the Hostel. The non
reported students are hereby advised to report to the Superintendent of Akash Bhawan on or
before 22/12/2021, failing which their allotment will be considered as cancelled from
23/12/2021.
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Copy to:
1. PA to Director for kind information of Director

Dean Academic for kind information

Dean Student welfare for kind information

Superintendent Akash Bhawan for information

Prof. in-charge of website for uploading in the Institute website
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